
Eudunda Family Heritage Committee Success 

One community group who ‘soldier on’ with many successes would have to be the Eudunda 

Family Heritage Committee. 

 

Throughout the year, every year, these dedicated people keep one of Eudunda’s ‘Hidden 

Treasures’ growing.  The Heritage Gallery is continuing to grow, with the latest plans being a 

lean-to to house some of the larger machinery that the gallery has collected. 

 

The most outstanding success for the committee of late would have to be the fantastic day 

that they had organised for Eudunda and District and many visitors to celebrate what it was 

like on a market day of old. The committee had arranged a good variety of demonstrations, 

stalls and displays. Residents have been talking about the great time they had on the day. 

Recently one school newsletter featured stories from some of the students on what they 

saw and did at the market day. 

 

Most remarkably was that the school children who visited all had a great time, and will have 

some memory of the olden days of Eudunda. The committee are hoping to hold such an 

event again, planning has already begun. 

 

Recently on May 26
th

 many of the committee travelled to Burra to the Regional Council of 

Goyder offices where they celebrated the launch of the first 30 historic marker plaques with 

the Goyder Tourism Working Party, Burra and other history groups. While there they 

received the six allotted for Eudunda. The buildings/locations they will be mounted on are 

Eudunda Heritage Gallery, Eudunda District Hall, Eudunda Club Inc., Laucke Flour Mill, 

Centenary Gardens, St. Hilda’s (St Trinitatis) Lutheran Church. These will be mounted soon, 

and it is hoped that more can be added later. 

 

Members of the committee are kept busy catering for various events, including 

approximately 100 people who will visit from an auto club in September. Catering is one of 

the ways this committee raise funds. Well done to all these individuals who make a great 

team! 

 

How long has it been since your last visit? The gallery has changed quite a bit as the 

committee improve it all the time. Of course – new volunteers are always welcome. 
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